
 

On Tuesday the 30
th
 of October 2012, the 

Parent Council of Mattocks Primary organised 
a Halloween Party. All the children dressed 
up and there was prizes for best dressed and 
best carved pumpkin. We played different 
games and took part in some Halloween 
activities. We would all like to thank the 
Parent Council as we all had great fun!!! 


